
COMMUNITY NOTICE 

For Immediate Release: 

Seskehkó:wa/September 13, 2021 

SEWER PIPE REPLACEMENT & SERVICE SHUT-OFFS SCHEDULED 

 TO BEGIN SEPT. 15  

HILLTOP DRIVE PHASE I RECONSTRUCTION PROJECT, KANA:TAKON 

This notice is to inform the residents of Hilltop Drive in Kana:takon that Lazore’s Construction will be 

starting the sewer pipe replacement on Wednesday, September 15, 2021. This phase of work will start 

at the stop sign near Kanonhkwa’tsherí:io Health Facility.  

Houses that are directly within the work zone will have no sewage service for an extended period of 

time. Households are asked to not flush toilets during the period of 7:30 a.m. to 11:30 a.m., then 

again in the afternoon from 12:30 p.m. to 3:30 p.m. 

Lazore’s Construction will inform homeowners the day before a shut-off is scheduled to affect their 

particular homes.  

Should you have questions regarding the sewer service shut-off requirements for the Hilltop Drive 

Phase I project, please contact the Construction Contractor, Lazore’s Construction by calling 518-358-

3017, or contact one of the members of the Project Team by calling the MCA Department of 

Infrastructure, Housing, & Environment at 613-575-2250.  




